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@Flow Control Company
1000 Wright Way -

Cheswick, PA 15024

December 17, 2009
PQI-2009-028

Mr. Juan Peralta, Chief

Quality and Vendor Branch 1

Division of Construction Inspection & Operational Programs
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Mr. Peralta:

Subject: Request for Response Extension Regarding Docket No. 99901383, NRC Inspection
Report No. 99901383/2009-201

Curtiss-Wright Electro-Mechanical Corporation requests an extension for the response to the
subject NRC Inspection Report, Notice of Violation, and Notice of Nonconformance due to the
upcoming holidays. During the holiday period, a majority of EMD employees take an extended
vacation from December 19, 2009, through January 3, 2010.

The NRC Inspection Report was received December 8, 2009, and the cover letter requires a
response within 30 days from the date of the letter, December 4, 2009. Responsible personnel
will be unavailable due to extended holiday vacation. EMD respectfully requests a response
extension until January 18, 2010.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this response extension request.
Sincerely,

Stewart A. Shannon, Director
Performance & Quality Improvement
sshannon@curtisswright.com

cc: Document Control Desk, Docket No. 99901383, Washington, DC 20555-0001



